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Board Bits 

The Board of Directors meets in the 

science room and the public is welcome. 
Parents receive one volunteer hour for 

attending. 
  

Our next meeting is: 
Monday, August 26 

at 6:00 p.m. 

PTO  

PTO is looking for someone with a truck 
and/or trailer to help with the community 

parade float coming up in September. 
Entries for the drawing contest for the 
float re due by Wednesday, August 28.  

     Join the JMCA PTO team! We meet 
every third Thursday of the month at 

6pm. Your children are welcome to come.   
 

Our next meeting is: 
Thursday, September 19 

at 6:00 p.m. 
 

Take me out to the  

BALL GAME! 

VIBE-A-PALOZZA! SpaceFest:            
A tribute to science fiction 

7:00 pm 

Saturday, September 7 
 

JMCA is sponsoring the last game 
of the season for the Vibes. The evening 

will feature fireworks, music, and more 
promotions.  

Tickets are $15 each and you will 
receive a volunteer hour for each ticket 
purchased. You may pre-order your tickets 
until August 30. 

Help your school by purchasing 

tickets today!   
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Coming Attractions! 
 Aug. 26 – Progress reports 
 Aug. 26 - BAAC Meeting 4:15 

 Aug. 26 - Board of Directors Meeting 6:00 
 Aug. 28 – Kick off for fall fundraiser 

 Sept. 2 –  NO SCHOOL 
 Wednesday is Early Release at 1:00 
 Wednesday is Formal dress 

 
 

 

 

Board Election 

Applications for the Board of Directors are now 
available. We will hold an election on September 
26 for one parent member. This is a 2-year term. 

Applications are due by 4:00 on Wednesday, 
Sept. 19. 

BAAC 
Projects this year include a Holiday Market on 

November 2, continuing grounds projects, adopt-
a-plot program and more. Come to our first 

meeting to see what BAAC is all about! We meet 
in the science room.  

Our next meeting is:  

Monday, August 26 
at 4:15 p.m. 

Volunteer opportunities: 
 Truck and trailer for the community 

parade 
 Purchase Vibes tickets 

 Refer new students! 

Cell Phones 

PLEASE DO NOT USE YOUR CELL PHONE IN 
CARPOOL. Distracted drivers slow down the 
process AND, more importantly, put children at 
risk! 

CMAS Results 
Reports for students who took the CMAS tests 
last spring will be sent home this week. As a 

school, we have once again received the rating 

of “Performance.” 
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